
From: Barbara Jarvis [mailto:fbjlr@sbcglobal.net]  

Sent: Friday, June 20, 2014 10:57 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Future CAFO 

 

For the sake of our present and future generations, please hold water, land, forests, wildlife, and 

air quality in priority over industry, corporate interests, extraction of resources, and short-term 

economic gain for entities other than the general public of Arkansas.  The CAFO already 

established so near the Buffalo poses an egregious threat to the precious river, and sends 

offensive odors far beyond its borders.   

 

Those odors are not merely aesthetically offensive, but since they consist of gasses and 

particles from the animal excrement, they carry toxins and pathogens which are an immediate 

assault on the health and well being of all those who breathe them.  Please create and apply 

rigorous regulation, screening, and oversight for any future CAFO applications.  In the long term 

our natural beauties will provide more economic reward in the form of green jobs, better health, 

and better life for all Arkansans. 

 

Thank you for your attention to these matters. 

 


